
Hello Members, Hello Members, 
This summer has flown by. The pool will 
continue to be unlocked until September 11th. 
I hope everyone had a great summer. We are 
now booking holiday parties. Please give us 
a call to save your date for your company or 
personal gathering. Please continue to visit the 
club often. We enjoy seeing each one of you.

Thank you!

Jeana Jeana 
 




